The Georgetown Conservation Commission
A revived Georgetown Conservation Commission is busy learning and finding its way. Our mission is to care for and maintain Georgetown’s open space and provide leadership in the development, use and conservation of the town’s natural resources.  Members include Jay Holt, Nancy Kinner, Kate MacKay, Sarah Mancini, and Susie Wren. Associate members include Kathy Gravino, Robin Moore, Rosalie Paul and Jack Swift.  
This year we are publishing a new guide to Georgetown’s open space, featuring nine walks/hikes and a new map illustration.  Coastal Clean Up will be held the weekend of September 24-25.  An educational series titled “Island Sustainability” is in the works.  Our trail committee and volunteers are busy cleaning up trails from a heavy winter at the town’s Ipcar Natural Preserve and the Round the Cove Preserve and those trails will soon be ready for visitors.  Ongoing work is being done toward a proper inventory of the island’s many natural resources, including careful review of current maps.  We continue to do water testing on public property, and our water committee is busy following up on the survey of groundwater wells that was done in the early 1990’s in conjunction with the comprehensive plan.
The commission is always looking for new members, associate members and volunteers to help with trail maintenance, coastal clean-up, water testing, educational seminars, publications and more. Please call the town office if you are interested in joining our fun, forward-thinking, and community oriented group.
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